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Senator Cameron asked:  
 
Did you advise the ETU, or would you advise registered organisations, that, if they 
enter a commercial contract with your organisation, the details of that commercial 
contract may be subject to scrutiny in the Senate? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The Electrical Trades Union (ETU) was not advised that if it entered a commercial 
contract with the Australian Electoral Commission (AEC), that the commercial 
contract may be subject to scrutiny in the Senate. 


